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Reference:   FOI.7889.22 

Subject:    Distribution of correspondence 

Date of Request: 4 January 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
I would be grateful if your FOI team could confirm the "date" the information provided to you under 
cover of my letter dated 2 November 2021 - was circulated to Board Members for their information 
and consideration. 
  

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that your letter of 2 November 2021 was 
circulated to Board Members on 6 January 2022. 
 
The UHB confirms that it is committed to providing timely responses. Therefore, please accept our 
apologies for the lack of response to your emails received in 2021, this was due to issues with our 
IT systems, which are currently being investigated. Please be assured that Maria Battle’s office 
have confirmed they will be in contact in due course. 

 


